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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the
First Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs, Head of
the Delegation of the Hungarian People’s Republic

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
Ottawa, June 11, 1964

SIR:

I have the honour to thank you for your letter of June 11, 1964, in respect
of recent discussions between representatives of the Government of the Hun~
garian People’s Republic and the Government of Canada upon certain consular
matters. I have taken note of the statements in your letter and confirm that
the Canadian authorities are prepared to act likewise in full measure of
reciprocity.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MARTIN

His Excellency Mr, Peter Mod,
First Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs,
Head of the Hungarian Delegation,

Ottawa. ;,
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